
 

 

 

 

 We will be taking our first field trip on Monday 
September 18th.  We will ride the TASC bus to 
the Bedford Public Library.  We will not need 
chaperones for this trip.  Permission forms will 
be coming home today. 

 If your child is absent for any reason, please 
email westa@svsbedford.org OR call the office.  
If your child is out for longer than three days, 
they will need a doctor’s note to return. Any 
medication or cough drops need to be checked in 
with the nurse.  

 ClassDojo has been a hit so far! I am in need of 
small toys (even from Happy Meals) and trin-
kets for my prize box.  If you have anything 
laying around and would send it in, it would be 
greatly appreciated! 

 We are having a classroom conversation today 
about language usage in the classroom.  I am 
hearing a lot of “potty talk” and even words 
that are not appropriate for school.  I would 
appreciated any support you could give at home. 

 As of today, I will have set “office hours”.  I 
will be available from 7:30-4:30 by phone or 
email.  If you email outside of those hours, I will 
respond within 24 hours.   

 With cold weather approaching, many students 
will begin wearing layers.  Please label any cloth-
ing that might be removed throughout the day. 

Kindergarten News 
What We Are Learning This 

Week 

Religion: God Promises a Savior 

Reading: Get Up and Go! 

 Story: Pouch! 

 Letter Sounds: Short and Long A 

 High-Frequency Word: we 

 Vocab: adventure, movement,  
 exhausted, exciting, arrived 

 Skill: Syllable Segmentation 

Math: Compare Numbers 0-5, Test 
Tuesday 

Writing: I Can Label 

Mrs. Sullivan~ sullivanm@svsbedford.org 

September 11th– September 15th 

Important Dates 
September 12th: 2:30 Dismissal 

September 19th: 2:30 Dismissal 

September 19th: PTG Meeting 

October 6th: Grandparent’s Day 


